
 

 

Thursday 22nd September 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Re: Cross Country 

I am delighted to let you know our first competitive event of the academic year is once again the local area 

cross country, which will take place on Monday 10th October 2022 at Sir John Nelthorpe School in Brigg, 

from 4:15 – 5:15/5:30pm.  

This year entry is via the Grammar School Road entrance, due to building work on the Wrawby Road site.  

 

This year, for the first time, the event is open to children in Year 1 and 2, as well as for those in Years, 3, 4, 

5, & 6. (Anyone in Donaldson, Rowling and Dassu classes.) This is a great event prior to our own school 

cross country for Children in Need, in November.  

 

This event is open to schools around the Brigg area. The children will run on the grass area of the school 

field as: 

• Year 1/2 mixed race approx. 400m 

• Year 3/4 girls, year 3/4 boys approx.. 800-1000m 

• Year 5/6 girls, year 5/6 boys approx.  1200-1600m. 

 

The event is held outdoors so if severe weather is forecast the event may be cancelled at short notice. 

 

We are not providing a bus for this event, but will have staff members present.  We ask you to transport or 

arrange transport for your child and if you will not be staying to watch please inform us so that staff know 

who to take responsibility for.   

It is a fabulous event to stay and support all of the children. 

 

Dependent on the number of participants we may provide our academy tops, but your child will be notified 

prior to the event. Please ensure your child takes appropriate other warm kit, shoes, water and medication 

(if required). 

If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to ask. Please return forms by Friday 30th 

September.  

Kind regards 

Mrs Clark 

PE Lead. 

 
       



 

 

 

 

 

I would like my child/ren  _________________________________________________________  

to participate in the cross country running at Sir John Nelthorpe School on Monday 10th October 2022 

(4:15 – 5:15/5:30pm) 

                     
 Please complete as appropriate:  

• I will be transporting my own child. 
 

• (please give name) _____________________________________ will be transporting 
my child. 

 

• I   will  /  will not    be staying with my child. 
 

 
 
 

Name and signature:___________________________________________   
Date:________________________ 
 
Emergency Contact number: ________________________________ 
 


